
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 14, 2024                       

To: Hunter Panels Manufacturer’s Representatives, Distributors and Private Label Partners 

Re: May 2024 Price Adjustment  

We are writing to provide advanced notice of the following price adjustments that will be implemented 

on May 20, 2024.  The increases are a result of inflation and operating cost pressures as we continue 

to invest in providing you industry leading customer experience, services, and innovation.    

All orders will continue to be invoiced at the price that is valid at time of shipment, regardless of the 

date the order was placed. All active quotes will be honored through quote expiration.  New quotes 

issued with quote validity past May 20th will reflect the price increase.  

Product 
Price Adjustment 

5/20/2024 

Polyiso Insulation Up to 6% 

 

We appreciate your continued support of Hunter Panels. If you have any questions regarding this 

announcement, please contact your Regional Sales Manager. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark Long 

Director of Hunter Panels 


